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Welcome to your Volunteer Information Pack

This Volunteer Information Pack (VIP) is an online resource created as a useful ‘one stop 
shop’ for every individual who supports the Institute and Faculty of Actuaries (IFoA),  
be that as a volunteer (member or non-member), or in any other role.  

You can use this rich library of material to find quick answers to questions about IFoA governance and strategic direction, or to 
benefit from the helpful tips and ideas which have been included. It quite literally brings together all the material that has been 
created across the IFoA to assist our volunteers.

We are extremely grateful to you, as one of nearly 4,000 individuals who give up their time to provide support to the IFoA. We 
greatly value your expertise, and your impact on our profession cannot be overstated. Without your contribution we could not 
deliver on our annual Corporate Plan or realise our Strategy.

Volunteering opens up a wealth of opportunities for networking and lifelong learning, as well as the chance to learn from others 
within our global community. Above all, whether you are starting a volunteering role for the first time or are an experienced 
participant, we hope that you enjoy your involvement. 

As a volunteer, you are the link between the IFoA Executive and its membership. The crucial partnership between staff and 
volunteers is one of our greatest strengths, and embodies the IFoA’s values - Community, Integrity and Progress. We want to 
thank you (and indeed all volunteers: past and present) for all that you do. You are driving the IFoA forward and creating our 
future legacy. 

With all roles and opportunities come responsibilities, and we ask all our volunteers to comply with the terms of the IFoA’s 
Governance Manual and this Volunteer Information Pack. Each IFoA volunteer will receive support from at least one member of 
the IFoA’s Executive staff. This individual will guide you and highlight any relevant sections which you should note. 

This VIP is a constantly evolving resource. If you particularly like a section, or identify something which you feel is missing, we 
would appreciate your feedback. We would also be keen to hear your ideas of how we can make the volunteer experience even 
better. Please contact our Head of Engagement, Debbie Atkins (e: debbie.atkins@actuaries.org.uk) to share your thoughts.

Thank you for getting involved and supporting your profession.

Jules Constantinou
President of the IFoA

Derek Cribb
Chief Executive of the IFoA
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